

July 14, 2014

Mr. Julian Tackett Commissioner KHSAA 2280 Executive Drive Lexington, KY 40505

Dear Commissioner Tackett:

At the recent meeting of the Kentucky Medical Association's Committee on Physical Education and Medical Aspects of Sports, the committee was asked for its input regarding the use of facial protection in girls' fastpitch softball.

The Committee recommends the use of appropriate facial protection for athletes participating in this sport.

We look forward to the continued relationship between KHSAA and the Committee on Physical Education and Medical Aspects of Sports. If you need any additional input or assistance from the Committee, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Cory W. Meadows Director of Advocacy and Governmental Affairs